
January 5, 2025

Happy New Year!
As we step into a brand-new
year, we want to express our
heartfelt gratitude for your

ongoing support and
partnership in your child’s

education.  Together, we can
ensure our school community

continues to shine. Wishing
you a year filled with health,

happiness, and success!

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
Winter MAP testing for 9th
and 10th grade in ELA and
Math

BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

National Honor Society
Induction Ceremony @ 6:30

Winter Dance Show at 7:00 pm

Schools and offices closed:
MLK Jr. Day

End of 2nd Marking Period

Schools closed: Prof.
Responsibilities Day

1/6-1/17

1/13

1/15

1/16

1/20

1/23

1/24

Nominations
It's time to celebrate excellence
with the 2025-2026 Brandywine
School District Awards! Please

consider nominating for
Behavioral Health Professional of
the Year (BHPOY), Teacher of the

Year (TOY), and Educational
Support Professional of the Year

(ESPOY)!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements
MAP Testing              

The winter administration of the
MAP/NWEA tests in Reading and Math
begins this week for 9th and 10th
graders. Students will take the Reading
assessment in their ELA classes
beginning Monday, January 6. Testing
in math classes begins Friday, January
10. Please encourage your student to
bring their Chromebook and charger to
school and to do their best on these
tests, which are designed to show
teachers how much each student has
grown so far this school year.

Prom Fashion Show

Class of 2025

There will be a meeting on Monday,
Jan. 27, during first period with Jostens
regarding graduation and ordering
caps and gowns.  Seniors, please make
sure you are present.

Also, diploma verification forms are
due!  You can find this form on
Schoology.

Congratulations

Congrats to BHS Senior, Leah Norton,
who was nominated by Delaware US
Senator Christopher Coons, and US
Representative Lisa Blunt-Rochester to
the US Military Academy in West Point,
the US Naval Academy in Annapolis,
the US Air Force Academy in Colorado
Springs, and the US Merchant Marine
Academy in Kings Point.  Our BHS
community is so proud of this amazing
student, her accomplishments, and her
commitment to service.

This year’s prom fashion show is need
of Senior models.  If you are interested,
please check Schoology for
information.


